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SMART is temporarily cancelling weekend train service

Petaluma, CA— In response to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation and
shelter in place orders for seven of the nine Bay Area counties, the Sonoma-
Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) District is temporarily cancelling weekend
train service through Sunday, April 5, 2020.

At this time, there is no change to weekday train service. SMART is monitoring
this dynamic situation and will make adjustments as necessary, on a day-to-day
basis.

SMART is committed to providing an essential public transit service for the
North Bay, with the health and safety of the community and SMART staff as our
top priority.

To stay up-to-date with the latest information, follow SMART on Facebook and
Twitter, or subscribe to our e-newsletter online at SonomaMarinTrain.org. Text
‘SMART’ to 888-777 to subscribe to service alerts sent directly to your
smartphone.

Thank you for your understanding.

More information at SonomaMarinTrain.org
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